
We are excited about hosting the 27th Annual CCMA Conference this year. We hope that all of 
you will join us in Concord, on October 11th & 12th.  
 
The Crowne Plaza Concord/Walnut Creek has given us an excellent room rate. We realize that 
budgets are tight in this economic climate, so we worked very hard to keep costs low. If you do 
not use the CCMA room reservation link provided on the registration form, please let the hotel 
staff know you are booking accommodations for the 2012 CCMA Conference.  The conference 
will be hosting a light continental breakfast both mornings, and a catered lunch on Thursday.  
You do not want to miss our on-site social, Thursday evening. 
 
We are tentatively planning on having presentations or classes on: 
 
LAFCO Procedures  
Going Paperless 
Recording System and Title Company History and Development 
Moving Towards a Common Parcel Land base Between the Assessor and Public Works 
Property Location 
Creating a Tax Map in ArcGIS 
Tips, Tricks & Shortcuts 
AH 215 Digital Development 
Moderated Discussion before lunch on Thursday - What challenges are you facing?  
 
If you are interested in giving a presentation or class, please give me a call. 
 
For any Counties that have not already sent us a count of who can attend, we would like to hear 
from you. We would like to get an idea of how many people will be attending.  You can contact 
me through a reply of this e-mail. 
 
Please fill in your registration forms and return them, as soon as possible. 
 
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. We look forward to seeing everyone in 
October! 
 
 
Jennifer Nunnally, 2012 CCMA President 


